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                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Honorable Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Mayor Manny Cid   

 

Subject: Drive-In Movie At The Park 

 

Date: May 19, 2020 

 

 

Recommendation: 
 

*This item requires the waiver of Section 7.2 of the Special Rules of Order* 

 

The Youth Activities Task Force will be meeting after our Regular Council Meeting and Chairman Fernandez 

will be presenting the concept of converting our Movies At The Park to a Drive-In model. This is a national trend 

(Google: Drive-In movie) that continues to grow due to the COVID-19 pandemic. I would like to make a motion 

where the Town Council endorses the concept. The logistics that follow the proper guidelines will be reviewed 

by Town Staff and approved by the Manager. 

 
Fiscal Impact: TBD 

Funding Source for Implementation: GF – Committee budget 

Timeline for Implementation: TBD 

 

Guiding Principles: 2, 14 

Objectives: 2, 6 
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